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Filed February 9, 2015
 
Pieridae Energy (USA) Ltd.’s proposal to export 292 Bcf/year or 0.8 Bcf/day of natural gas
 for 20 years to Canada via the Maritimes and Northeast Pipeline, which will be converted to
 LNG for export, is a project that would have serious negative impacts.  How can a supply of
 natural gas, which will travel through large transmission pipelines through our conservation
 properties, our water supply protection areas, our open spaces, under our rivers and streams,
 through critical habitats, and in many cases next to our homes, be exported to Canada, then
 converted to LNG for export, be in the public’s interest?   Foreign markets are paying three to
 four times as much and will drive up prices in the domestic markets.  As we take into
 consideration the environmental impacts from the installation of the pipelines, and the
 impacts of methane released during various stages of the process, we can continue to compile
 a list of negative impacts this project will bring. 

Many of us learned about this project last Friday.  There are others who should be
 commenting but who are just learning about the project.  Please extend the comment period
 so those who should be given the opportunity to provide comments, will have the opportunity
 to do so. 
 
Sincerely,
Paula Terrasi

Pepperell, MA 01463
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